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Date

Governor’s Name

Address

Dear [name],
I am writing to confirm that I have received your resignation from the role of school governor, which takes effect [immediately/from x date].
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for being a member of the governing body and giving up so much of your time to help improve the education and school experience for our children. The governing body plays a vital role in supporting and challenging school leaders and relies on the valued contribution of volunteers. 
Could I ask you to please return your governor lanyard and car park pass to the school office. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me at [clerk’s email address] and on behalf of the whole governing body I wish you all the very best for the future.
Yours sincerely,
Name

Clerk to Governors
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